
Monday: June 21, 2021

Re: [SB 806]: "Includes "fortified cider" in definition of "cider." Allows holder of winery license to purchase from Oregon Liquor 
Control Commission distilled liquors for fortifying cider."

I SUPPORT [SB 806] as an initial framework but, an additional amendment is needed.

I can't figure out why the Wine Industry can only ship up to five cases of wine with volume constrictions.

The Wine Industry should be able to ship "unlimited" cases of wine with "No" volume restrictions.

With reference to Cider...Fortified Cider should be allowed using distilled spirits.

What should undergo change is the Office of the Governor and the OLCC.

David S. Wall

Mr. Oregon concurs-make my Cider cold and fortified-Yee haw!


